
         ESSENTIAL REFERENCE PAPER ‘B’

PROPOSED HEALTH AND WELLBEING FORWARD PLAN  2017/18

2017/18 CIVIC YEAR
meeting date topic Contact officer/lead Next Exec

Report on Fuel Poverty (postponed from March 
2017).   

Environmental Health Promotion 
Officer

Update on installation of solar panels and 
redirecting grants to those that are fuel poor.

Update from Herts County Council on Child 
Adolescent Mental Health Services in East 
Herts 

HCC 

Meeting 1 
in 
2017/18

20 June 2017
TBC

Update on HCC Health Scrutiny Chairman of HWS

 April 
TBC

Update/report by Director of Public Health – 
partnership working/place shaping ….social 
prescribing (Jim McManus was due to attend in 
February 2016 but gave apologies)

Update/report on NHS’s shift to prevention 
(Sustainability and Transformation Plans)  
Locality Group leads to discuss actions to 
promote health/preventing ill health in EH.
Agreed this should be a Members briefing or 
update in MIB. (from  15/11/16  agenda)

Meeting 2 
in 
2017/18

19 Sept 2017
TBC

 

Update on HCC Health Scrutiny Chairman of HWS

  TBC



2017/18 CIVIC YEAR
meeting date topic Contact officer/lead Next Exec

Report on Integration of Public Health within 
the council’s core services - review 

Lead officer + Heads of Service

Interim progress report – EH HWB Strategy 
17/18 work plan.   This is an exemptions 
report.  

Lead officer to confirm if needed

Consultation on projects for inclusion in  
2018/19 Health and Wellbeing Strategy 
workplan

Lead officer

Meeting 
3/4 in 
2017/18

14 Nov 2017
TBC

 

Update on HCC Health Scrutiny Chairman of HWS

  TBC

Report and progress on the Fuel Poverty 
Strategy

Report on East Herts Health and Wellbeing 
Community Fund (Year 2, formerly district 
offer) – update to include information on Exec 
public health match funding pot

Lead officer and members of 
working group

Report, review and approval of draft 2018/19 
EH Health and Wellbeing action plan. 

Lead Officer

TBC

Meeting 
4/4 in 
2016/17
14 Mar 
2017

Mar 2018
TBC

 

Update on HCC Health Scrutiny Chairman of HWS


